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I run 17 trucks here in the northwest region only.... most of our trucks are 2019-2024 

and very clean burning units.  I feel forcing people to have to make a choose in what 

to buy is unconstitutional ...I also feel the infrastructure for electrification on large 

commercial vehicle is not even close to being applicable for the mandate at hand.... 


